FLHC Ad Hoc Committee Meeting/ July 28, 2020   2pm

Attendees
Jennifer Carlson<jennifer.carlson@flacra.org
"ktalbott@lawny.org" <ktalbott@lawny.org>,
Sarah Simson <ssimson@pathstone.org>,
Deb Hall <admin@fingerlakeslandlord.com>,
Brenda Spratt fpocdirector@fpocny.org

The meeting was called to order by Jennifer Carlson to discuss the importance of establishing a written plan to handle the large number of families who will be seeking housing when the housing moratorium ends.  
K Talbott offered an update on the status of evictions, referral procedures for families being wrongfully evicted, and next steps for tenants.
It was suggested that a separate housing hotline be established to ensure homeless families are referred to the appropriate housing assistant (ie: singles, families, veterans, disabled, elderly, mental health, ).
Sarah Simson and Deb Hall both agreed that they can provide that service, since they are already familiar with the network of service providers.
Potential uses were discussed for the new   assistance funding in Ontario County.  
Jennifer discussed the usefulness in developing a flow chart to help agencies so they knew where to send people who call for assistance.
Jennifer expressed her desire to see the funding distributed to agencies that have already provided services without funding.
Sarah and Deb expressed a desire to see Landlords reimbursed for rent that was not collected from tenants.  They stated that landlords do not want to evict tenants, just be made whole, and that this could be homelessness prevention.
Brenda expressed an interest in funding being distributed to fund both Prevention and Stabilization programs with an emphasis on rapid rehousing where appropriate.  
Brenda agreed to take minutes and to begin developing a flow chart to help agencies see the various programs and services in the referral links.
Meeting Adjourned.

